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Dear Parents and Caregivers,

We would like to continue sending our weekly newsletter electronically.

Each week we will upload the newsletter onto the school website for viewing.
Our website address is: http://www.wauchope-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

or just google ‘Wauchope Public School..

You can also receive our newsletter by email or through our very convenient
SkoolBag app. This will also be helpful during an emergency or for news alerts, eg.
school excursion bus arrival times.

Outlined below are the easy steps to sign up to SkoolBag. Please read the details
and receive this free service.

Steps to Subscribe:

bag. e

Alternatively fill out the form below and hand it back

to our front office at your earliest convenience.
'. Parent
.. First Name
Parent
“ Surname

Parent
Email Address
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Hard copies will also be available at the front office if you don't have internet access
at home or on your mobile phone.

Your WPS Team
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